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Pyx Resources Limited (formerly South Pacific Resources 
Limited (ASX: SPB) – Removal from Official List  
Description 

Pyx Resources Limited (formerly South Pacific Resources Limited (‘SPB’)) will be removed from the Official List 
of ASX Limited at the close of trading today, Tuesday, 11 February 2020, at the request of SPB, under Listing 
Rule 17.11, as outlined in SPB’s announcement dated 30 December 2019.  

Issued by 

Dale Allen 
Principal Adviser, Listings Compliance (Perth) 
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